
We are upgrading 
infrastructure to 
provide better service 
to your community.
Stewart Avenue — Long Island

We regularly inspect and upgrade our systems to ensure our 
customers receive the best possible service to their homes and 
businesses every day. As part of that work, starting in July 2024, 
we will be upgrading our existing infrastructure in Stewart Avenue 
between South Street and Merrick Avenue. The project will increase 
reliability, enhance safety, operational flexibility, and improve service 
throughout Long Island. We anticipate completing this work, 
including restoration, by Spring 2025. 

Please see the reverse side for details.

This is an important notice. Please have it translated.
Este é um aviso importante. Quiera mandá-lo traduzir.
Este es un aviso importante. Sírvase mandarlo traducir. 
Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement.
Questa è un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla.
Это очень важное сообщение. 
Пожалуйста, попросите чтобы вам его перевели.

Đây là một thông báo quan trọng. Xin hãy dịch thông báo này.
這是一個重要的通知。請翻譯一下.

. هتمجرت ىجرُت .مهم راطخإ اذه
এটি� একটি� গুরুত্বপূূর্ণ ণ বি�জ্ঞবি�। অনুুগ্রহ করে� এটি� অনুু�াদ করে� বিনুনু।
Sa a se yon avi enpòtan. Tanpri, fè li tradwi.
טצעזרעביא עטיב .גָָאזנָָא עקיטכיווַַ א זיא סָָאד



Project Timeline: 
Start: Summer 2024  |  Completion: Spring 2026*

What you may expect during construction:
• To mitigate traffic concerns, work will be performed 

at night. 
• Traffic pattern changes during work hours.
• A traffic flagger will be onsite to assist as necessary.
• Please do not enter the work zone during and after 

construction hours.
Please note, there will be no interruption of gas service 
for our customers.

For updates on construction schedule and 
information regarding work timelines, please see 
our project website www.ngrid.com/sau or 
scan the QR code to learn more.

To speak with a member of our outreach team directly, email: 
box.longisland@nationalgrid.com or call 516-247-6443.

Please note: Every National Grid employee carries a photo ID card, 
and any contractor doing work for us is also required to carry ID.

*Due to the complexities of outdoor construction, schedule is subject to 
change. Please reach out to our project team for more information.

25 Hub Drive 
Melville, NY 11747

Construction Zone

Smell Gas. Act Fast.

We respond to gas emergencies 24 hours a day. If you smell gas, call 911 or 
our gas emergency line at 1-800-490-0045.

CM7961 (6/24)

Project Route
Project will move west to east along Stewart Avenue


